Special Meeting
October 7, 2003

The Special meeting of the Goshen Township Trustees was called to order by Chairman
Ed Soergel. Roll Call — Ed Soergel- present, Tim Hodges — present, Lee Lewis — present.

Purchase of copier for Fire/EMS Department
*** Tim Hodges made a motion to approve the purchase of a copier from ProCopy for
$3700. Lee Lewis seconded the motion. Motion carried.

A letter form the Clermont County Engineers Office was read in regards to the closing of
Manila Road for the replacement of the bridge near the dip where Glancy’s old house
once stood. It will be closed effective October 21 through December.

The Trustees interviewed representatives from Turner, IBS and Bunnel Hill for the

Construction Managers position. The Trustees are expecting to get a 20,000 building for
around $2,000,000. No decision has been made at this time.

Respectfully submitted,

Trustee

Sandra Graham
Goshen Township Clerk
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